
 
 

 

NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE 
 

This notice serves to inform industry and all clients of 
the Vanuatu Financial Services Commission that the 
Companies House will be closed for business on 
Thursday, 28th November 2024.  
 
We apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 
The Companies House will be open again for 
business on Monday 02nd December 2024. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and 
understanding. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Branan Karae 
Commissioner  


